
 
Term 3  Week 2– Thur 30th July, 2020 

 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE  
 
We have had a great start to the term. The 
children have been settled and completing 
lots of great learning opportunities. It has 
been great to see the children enjoying this 
beautiful weather and playing baseball and 
showing of their gymnastic skills on the 
climbing equipment. We had Helen Garret 
visit and start teaching tennis lessons last 
Friday. The children all got a lot of enjoyment 
out of this opportunity and have already 
shown improvement in their skills. 
Unfortunately Mr Cartwright was having so 
much fun playing tennis with the children he 
didn’t take any photos. We have some proud 
award winners below with Harry and Tiffany 
showing impressive mathematical skills this 
week. The Primary class are learning some 
Australian history this term and they are 
looking forward to showing of their work in the 
newsletter. 
 
 
 

 
REMINDER – SCHOOL PHOTOS 
School Photos are being taken Monday 
morning.  Please wear full school uniform and 
bring your big smiles.  Also if you want to 
order photos orders must be here at 9am or 
you will have to deal with CSP direct.  Also if 
you wish a family photo (students only you 
must inform us by Monday morning) 

 
MRS CARTER’S ROOM 
 
The students finished their bubble artwork on 
Wednesday and started creating a whole 
class display. 

 
 

 

William created a title page 

for our Material World unit. 

He has pictures of items 

made from different 

materials. 

 
 
 
 

 
TERM 3 EVENTS 
 
School Photo-Monday 3rd August-options 
were  sent home last week. 
 
Life Education Van-Monday 10th August-
Permission Note and Costs were sent home 
earlier in week. 
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Term 3 Sport:  We have been approved for  
Sporting Schools Grant and if successful we 
will be engaging Helen Garrat to visit the 
school each Friday and conduct Tennis 
Lessons with the children.  Tennis continues 
tomorrow. 
 
We had a great time playing with the 

parachute last Friday. 

 

William enjoys making words from 

playdough. 

 

BOOK CLUB 

Issue 5 Book Club order forms and    money 

must  be returned by Monday 3rd August. 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Just a reminder that all absences must be 

explained.  We have sent home a new book 

of proformas with each child to assist you 

with this task. If absences are not explained 

within 7 days the system marks this as 

UNEXPLAINED. 

 

 

Brent Cartwright,  
Principal.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


